
THE UMBRELLA ARTS 

2018 SCULPTURE 

FEATURES THE FISH. 

Businesses, Organizations, Individuals are 

invited to create some sort of fish-related public 

art piece out of a hard weather-proof material. 

 

Photos of entries, including location, are to be 

submitted to e-mail:  lovenrj@alpinecom.net by 

June 29
th

.   Winners will be announced at the 

August 10
th

 River of Music concert.                    

For more information contact Juanita Loven (252-1310) or 

refer to the May 2
nd

 Guttenberg Press article.   
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